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Janelle Edwards-Stewart Honored as a New 
Leader of the Bar by New Jersey Law Journal

June 21, 2018

By: Janelle Edwards-Stewart

Janelle Edwards-Stewart, Counsel, at Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, P.C. has been honored by the New Jersey Law Journal as 
a 2018 New Leader of the Bar. Janelle was recognized at a ceremony on June 21, 2018 at the Brooklake Country Club in 
Florham Park, NJ. 

New Leaders of the Bar are recognized for their exceptional dedication to clients and their leadership throughout the legal 
profession in New Jersey. To learn more, please click here. 
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